
 January 19, 2010 
 
President Richard C. Levin 
Yale University 
President’s Office 
P.O. Box 208229 
New Haven, Connecticut 06520 
 
Sent via U.S. Mail and Facsimile (203-432-7105) 
 
Dear President Levin: 
 
Thank you for your response of January 14 to my letter of December 18. 
I appreciate your affirmation that the Woodward Report “remains Yale 
University’s guiding policy on freedom of expression” and your assurance that 
Dean Miller agrees with you that it would be inappropriate for any Yale 
University official “to suppress the speech of any student or student 
organization.” 
 
Regarding the censorship of The Cartoons That Shook the World, we clearly 
disagree. I hope that once Yale believes that the “risk to life and safety” involved 
in printing the images has abated sufficiently, future printings of the book will 
include the censored images. Until then, FIRE and other critics of Yale’s decision 
to censor the images are likely to continue arguing that Yale is acquiescing to the 
wishes of the most intolerant and violent people in the world. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Adam Kissel 
Director, Individual Rights Defense Program 
 
cc: 
Mary Miller, Yale College Dean 
Raymond Ou, Dean of Freshman Affairs 
John Donatich, Director, Yale University Press 


